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IMPORTANT NOTICE UPATE 
 

 
The revised Buyer GTA Access Times trial is due to finish on 11th July 2016.  We thank 
everyone for their cooperation during the trial so far. 
 
Throughout the past weeks, SML has actively sought further feedback from stakeholders 
on the revised access times.  It is now clear from the feedback received that an earlier 
access time is required for Fridays. 
 
The SML Board subsequently approved a 3.00AM access time to apply on Fridays, 
effective from 15TH July 2016 as follows: 
  

BUYER PEDESTRIAN ACCESS 
Monday and Friday at 3:00 AM 
Tuesday to Thursday at 4:00 AM 

 
BUYER VEHICLE ACCESS – NO CHANGE 

Monday to Friday at 6:00 AM 
 
A further review of the access times will be conducted leading up to the summer 
trading period. 
 

FORKLIFT ACCESS IN BUYERS’ WALKS - PLEASE NOTE CHANGE 
Forklifts will not be permitted in the Buyers’ walks between 3:00am and 8:00am on 

Monday and Friday, in addition to 3:30am and 8:00am Tuesday to Thursday.  
This is required to provide safe areas for the Buyers to walk. 

 
TRANSPORT DELIVERIES TO THE MARKET – No Change 

 
Stakeholders are still encouraged to contribute feedback on the Access Times via the 
feedback form on the Sydney Markets website: www.sydneymarkets.com.au/feedback.html. 
 
For further information and enquiries please contact Operations Manager Adrian LaCava on 
02 9325 6170 or 0420 936 710. 
 
 
Brian Bigelow 
Head of Operations 
20 June 2016 


